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Madison Harris

From: david clapp <mixdbclapp@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 11:29 AM
To: Michelle Metteer; Scot Hunn; Madison Harris
Subject: Railroad/junkyard

Hi Michelle, 
I hope you are enjoying the beautiful day! I took these pictures this morning while walking the dog. This is 
not how Scot described the new plans for the railroad property when we did a walkthrough 6 or 7 years 
ago. It has turned into personal landfills. Is it time for the every three year town meeting about subject? 
When it is, could you please advertise it like the Taylor Street paving project? I think there are many 
concerned residents on Taylor Street that don’t want to wait for Minturn North’s HOA to have the area 
cleaned up. 
Thank you, 
David 
 
 

Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: David Clapp <mixdbclapp@yahoo.com> 
Date: September 20, 2024 at 10:59:06 AM MDT 
To: David Clapp <mixdbclapp@yahoo.com> 

 
 



2



3

 
 



4



5

 
 



6



7

 
 



8



9

 
 



10



11

 
 



12



13

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


